# Brentnall Primary School Newsletter Friday 1st July

## **Good Luck Mrs Platt!**

We sadly say goodbye to Mrs Platt today who is moving on after 8 years at Brentnall. We wish her lots of luck in her new job and will miss her very much! ©











Class	Pupil	Well Done!
Bears	Ismael	For sharing his reading book and talking about the pictures
Penguins	Mojtaba	For excellent engagement in our minibeast lessons
Koalas	Grace	For fantastic work in Maths
Giraffes	Jamie	For his fantastic work in Maths he is a capacity expert
Pandas	Sean	For writing an excellent poem
Flamingoes	Nasser	For a great discussion in PSHE
Kangaroos	Riley	For improvement in assessments
Zebras	Aron	For his improvements in writing
Tigers	Abdou	For throwing himself into all activities in Prestatyn
Lions	Angel	For being a great help

Nursery & Reception S Stay and Play Sessions – September 2022 Intake

**Nursery:** 

Monday 4thJuly 3.30pm -4.15pm

**Reception:** 

Monday 11th July 3.30pm - 4.15pm

### **Sports with Coach Dan**

Reminder to all our parents that this term's sports

> Tuesday: Tennis Wednesday: Football Thursday: Hockey

Please book in advance by emailing afterschoolclub@brentnallschool.uk Cost £5 per session, Open to years 2-6.

### **Music Concert**

After Year 4's amazing performance at the Lowry Theatre they have been invited to attend a concert at the BBC Philharmonic Studio in Media City. This is a great opportunity for our pupils to experience a musical performance as an audience member.

#### SUMMER HOLIDAYS COUNT DOWN

End Of Term ... 3 weeks to go

Please note that last day of term is Friday 22<sup>nd</sup>. School will close at 1.30pm

School will reopen to pupils on Wednesday 7th September at 8.50am